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NCL International Exchange
Events

Jan. 4 Hanno Lecher, head librarian of the Institute for
Chinese Studies at Leiden University, visited the NCL
to introduce his library and hold exchanges with

various NCL departments.
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Head Librarian, Hanno Lecher (left) with NCL staff (Photo
by Pinery S. Wu)

Jan. 16 Dr. Kim Yung Sik, director of the Kyujanggak
Institute for Korean Studies at Seoul National
University, visited the NCL accompanied by
Associate Professor Lin Yue-hui of the Institute of
Chinese Literature and Philosophy at Academia

Sinica.

Feb. 1 Inil Girls' High School Principal Cho Byung
Bok led a 12-person delegation from Korea to visit
the NCL.

Feb. 2 National Library of Mongolia Director Akim
Gotov and Book Palace Children's Director
Oyunbileg Damdinsuren visited the NCL.

Feb. 2 Dr. Yuan Ching of the Department of History at

Ohio State University visited the NCL.

Feb. 2 Representative Office in Taipei, Moscow-
Taipei Coordination Commission on Economic and
Cultural Cooperation representative Dr. Sergey N.
Gubarev, Mrs. Barev, representative Chiang Shu-yi of
the Department of West Asian Affairs at the Ministry
of Foreign Affairs, Dr. Vladimir Maliavin of the
Department of Russian Language and Literature at
Tamkang University along with six department
graduate students, Ms. Lee Masha Radio Taiwan
International, and Russian publishing house Feoria
President Andrew Pridvorov visited the NCL.

Feb. 15 Ms. Anna T. Ho, Acting Section Head,
Chinese Acquisitions Section, US Library of Congress

visited the NCL for exchanges of view.

Feb. 27 A seven-person delegation led by Mr. Lee
Myung-Taek of Korea's Truth and Reconciliation

Commission visited the NCL.

Mr. Lee, Myung-Taek (rear, far left) and NCL Deputy
Director General Sung Chien-cheng (front, center) (Photo
by Pinery S. Wu)

Mar. 15 Ms. Peitzu (Mary Ann) Collins Li, librarian at

the Taiwan Resource Center Slavic, East European,



and Asian Reading Room, Gelman Library at George
Washington University in the U.S., visited the NCL

for discussions and exchanges.

Mar. 20 A group of 12 Japanese youth visited the NCL
accompanied by Mr. Li Chang, director of the
Institute of Modern History at Academia Sinica, and
Ms. Wang Shu-ching, senior editor for Japanese

programming at Radio Taiwan International.

Mar. 21 Dr. Jin Zhang associate professor at the
School of Information Studies, University of
Wisconsin-Milwaukee, visited the NCL accompanied
by three graduate students of the Graduate Institute of
Library and Information Studies at National Taiwan
Normal University. Dr. Jin Zhang also gave a lecture
to the NCL staff on March 23.

Dr. Jin Zhang (third from left) with NCL staff (Photo by
Pinery S. Wu)

Mar. 22 Dr. Mi Chu Wiens, head of Scholarly
Services in the Asian Division at the U.S. Library of
Congress, visited the NCL to discuss cooperation

plans.
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Dr. Mi Chu Wiens (right) and NCL Director General, Wang
Wen-lu (Photo by Pinery S. Wu)

Mar. 30 National Library of Singapore librarians Miss
Chew Siew San, Miss Lim Hwa Shan and Mr. Peter
Lee visited the NCL accompanied by Ms. Chang
Hsiu-lian of the Taipei Public Library.

National Library of Singapore librarians Miss Chew Siew
San (second from right), Miss Lim Hwa Shan (second from
left), and Mr. Peter Lee (center) (Photo by Pinery S. Wu)





